

Massachusetts Institute of Technology Information Processing Center Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

September 18, 1970

Mr. Henry Nye General Electric Company 575 Technology Square Third Floor Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Mr. Nye:

In response to Mr. Phil Davis' letter of September 1 regarding a 300 baud adapter for one GE 645 system, please accept this letter as an order for two SFO 790 units. It is our understanding that the adapter rental price of \$237/mo., plus maintenance, includes full channel capability to interface sixteen 300 baud lines.

Please confirm this order with price, delivery and applicable educational allowance as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Weston J. Burner, Director Information Processing Center

WJB/prm

cc: Multics Administrative Distribution